
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Columbia Partner Discusses OFCCP’s Audits and Investigations

News

8.07.25 

In an interview with Federal News Network, Sheila Abron shares why the Office of Federal Contract

Compliance is resuming audits and investigations into how federal contractors treat veterans and

people with disabilities and how employers can prepare.

To read the article visit Federal News Network.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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